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Working Group at its seventh meeting of the views received and to circulate that information in 

advance of the seventh meeting 

 

 We further note in this regard that, on 19 February 2020, the Bureau of the Ad Hoc 

Working Group of the Whole agreed that the lessons learned exercise for the second cycle would 

consist only of the submission of written input by Member States, observers and other participants 

in the Ad Hoc Working Group of the Whole, which would be compiled by the secretariat and 

submitted for consideration by the Bureau of the Ad Hoc Working Group of the Whole and then 

by the Ad Hoc Working Group of the Whole. 

 

On behalf of the Bureau of the Ad Hoc Working Group of the Whole, we would like to 

invite Member States, observers and other participants in the Ad Hoc Working Group of the Whole 

to provide input in writing on lessons learned from the second cycle of the Regular Process. In 

preparing their written input, Member States, observers and other participants in the Ad Hoc 

Working Group of the Whole may wish to take into account the attached list of relevant documents 

and questions for consideration developed by the secretariat.  

 

It would be greatly appreciated if such written input could be submitted to the secretariat 

of the Regular Process in Word format by e-mail (doalos@un.org; temnova@un.org; 

legesseh@un.org) no later than midnight (New York time) on 26 June 2020. 

 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of our highest consideration. 

 

 

               
Juliette Babb-Riley     Gert Auväärt 
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